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                13th June 2023 
 
Re: Open Evening 2023 - Monday 26th June 18.00 – 21.00 p.m. 
 
Dear Parent, 

The Academy will be holding an in-person Open Evening on Monday 26th June from 18.00 – 21.00 p.m. 
for prospective Year 7 pupils.  
 
Since this event will take considerable preparation, I have decided to close the Academy at 12:40 p.m.  
 
If your child receives a free school lunch, food will be available, as normal, in the canteen.  
 
If your child has been asked to participate in the event, you will receive a separate letter.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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